
 

 

The Tucson Vet Home needs this! 

    
  F  f”Not Actual Photo”   

“photo is of a similar cart” 
The Arizona State Vet Home in Tucson desperately needs a golf cart 
that has been modified to accommodate a wheelchair. The modified 

cart will be used to transport residents, including those who are 
wheelchair bound, to doctor appointments throughout the campus. 

 

The American Legion Riders Oro Valley Chapter 132 needs your help 
to raise funds to acquire a modified cart for such a purpose. The 

Chapter has made a deposit of $500 to “hold” a cart. The cost of the 
cart, including the professionally completed modifications, is 

estimated at $10,000.00. 
 

The modified golf cart will meet all federal and state regulations for 
safety and comfort. 

 

Donations may be made directly to American Legion Riders Chapter 
132 referencing “modified golf cart”. If making a pledge toward the 
purchase of the cart, please notify John Madaloni AKA “Little John” 
at 909-921-3185 or akalittlejohn@aol.com Include the amount of 

the pledge and the organization making the pledge. 
 

Mailing address: ALR Chapter Oro Valley 132, PO Box 69665, Oro 
Valley, AZ 85737 
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